
ÉPK 

Bottle Drive 
 

Friday October 20th 8:15 - 9:00 AM 

Saturday October 21st 9:30 - 11:00 AM 

 
Please drop off your bottles in front of the school 

during either of these times, including while dropping 

your child(ren) off at school. 
 

We are holding our 1st bottle drive of this school year, raising funds to help 

cover costs for the Grade 4 trip to Camp Francophone, along with allowing us 

to support other school activities and experiences throughout the year. 

 

We are also looking for volunteers for the times above. 

To volunteer, please email epkparentcouncil@gmail.com  or 

call our Fundraising Chair, Dora Berry at 780-231-4724.  

 

The School Council thanks everyone for their support this year. 

We hope you all have had a great start to the school year.  

 

Like us on Facebook: ÉPK School Council 

mailto:epkhhotlunch@gmail.com

